N°4 March/April 2019

Dear Parents,

Here is the 4t issue of the
newsletter for the Nursery
and Primary cycles.

ou'll find useful information

The Calendar
Monday 25/02: Back fo school

concerning the weeks leading

up to the next holiday.

Monday 18/03: School trip Information Meeting for P2 Parents at
The pedagogical Team 18.30 // Additional information will be provided by the teachers.

Monday 25/03 and Wednesday 27/03: Spring concerfs for the
classes who participate. Teachers will update you if their class is
involved.

Various

Phones at school:

Please remind your child that the use of mobile phones al school is forbidden. If your child needs to
bring a mobile phone to school, please remind them that it should be turmed off and placed in
his/her school bag. Please be aware that mobile phone use is neither permitted in school or in the
school playground

Car park

To ensure the safety of everyone, please follow the rules of good conduct and courtesy in
the school car park. Please make sure to park your car in the designated places only.

Absence of students
If your child is absent, please inform the teacher and Pedagogical Secretariat before 9.00.

Easter holiday dates: Friday 12/04/19 after school to Sunday, 28/04/19.
Back to school on Monday 29/04/19




